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Christian Hills School Newsletter 

December 20  

 Early Dismissal of 1:30 p.m. 

December 23 through January 5          

Christmas Break 

January 6                                                                      

School Resumes 

 

 



Boys Basketball Schedule 

January 6 - Practice 3:30-5:00 pm 

January 7 - Home vs. HRSC 4:30/5:30 pm 

January 9 - Home vs. Deer Creek 4:15/5:15 pm 

January 13 - Practice 3:30-5:00 pm 

January 14 - Practice 3:30-5:00 pm 

January 16-18 - ICC Tournament at FOFCA 

January 21 - Practice 3:30-5:00 pm 

January 23-25 - ACSI JH Tournament 

 



 

 

 

 

You can keep collecting your Box Tops and send them into the school! 

 

    OR 
 

You can go to boxtopsforeducation.com and scan your Box Tops! 

Box Tops is changing to fit today's families. The new and improved Box  

Tops mobile app uses state-of-the-art technology to scan your store 

receipt, find participating products and instantly add Box Tops to our  

school's earnings online.  

 Redeem anywhere, anytime within 14 days of purchase 

 No more clipping or sending Box Tops to school  

 Our school’s earnings are automatically updated online  

 

                     Happy Box Topping! 
 



Dear Parents and Students, 

 
 
I know with the colder weather and Christmas on your mind, it is hard to imagine spring and our third annual CHS 
Walk-A-Thon but we are already getting rolling!!!  
 
Last year was a huge success, the kids and teachers had a blast, and we raised just over $8,200!!!  
 
Similar to last year we will be having a design contest, but we wanted to give all of our talented and creative     
students a little more time to come up with a design. If you have a student that is interested in designing a  
picture/logo for the 2020 Walk-A-Thon please have them use the attached paper. All designs must be turned 
back into the office no later than Monday December 16th in order to be considered.  
 
Mrs. Bergstrand will choose the winning design and it will be announced when the students return from  
Christmas break. The winning design will be used on all promotional material for the event. 
 
This year’s theme is “Walking Warriors” and a portion of the proceeds will be donated to the Ronald McDonald 
House. The Ronald McDonald house is an American independent nonprofit organization whose stated mission is 
to create, find, and support programs that directly improve the health and well-being of  children and their  

families.  

 
Please make sure that any designs are school appropriate and fit the theme. Students should only use the  
portion of the paper below the black line. 
 
For any questions, please contact the school office at (708) 349-7166 or chspachs@gmail.com 
Thank you so much for your help in making this possible.  
 
We are looking forward to another great event!  
 
PACHS 
Christian Hills School 
 

 
 

 


